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Renewed WNYPGA Section Partnership
Sterling Cut Glass

EAST AMHERST, NY (April 22, 2024) — Sterling Cut Glass has renewed their partnership with the Western
New York PGA Section.

P I Sterling Cut Glass — For over 100 years, Sterling Cut

S T E R L I G Glass has been one of the finest glassware and crystal
companies in America. Utilizing state of the art

C U T G L A S S products, manufacturers, and studios, skilled craftsmen

transform pieces with customized etchings and
engravings to create unique gifts and/or awards for every event, company, or need.

“WNYPGA is excited to welcome back our friends at Sterling Cut Glass with our renewed 2024 Section
partnership. For our Section to continue its partnership with an innovative brand like Sterling Cut Glass, who is
committed to providing top-tier trophies, awards, and gifts around the game of golf, will continue to empower
our Section here in Western New York to continue elevating our Professional PGA events,” said John Osberg,
Director of Development for WNYPGA. “This is yet another partnership that’s been renewed in service of both
our PGA Professional Members and the WNY golfing community at large!”

About WNYPGA

The mission of the Western New York Section of the Professional Golfers’ Association of America is to
establish the Section as a viable, valuable, and visible organization in promoting the growth of golf and the
advancement of the golfing profession. The WNY Section shall be the leader in the promotion of golf, a
provider of job opportunities for its PGA Members and Associates, a professional force for PGA Members to
maintain and upgrade their skill level to allow them to compete in today’s business world, a leader in teaching
and tournament operations, and finally, a trainer of future Golf Professionals and other career positions.
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